
 Subcommittee on Places of Public Entertainment 
(Exemption) (Amendment) Order 2011 

 
Administration’s Response to Follow-up Issues Raised at the 

Subcommittee Meeting on 13 February 2012 
 
 
  This paper sets out the Administration’s response to the 
follow-up issues raised by the Subcommittee at its meeting on 13 
February 2012 in relation to the various matters on the Places of Public 
Entertainment Ordinance (“PPEO”) (Cap. 172). 
 
The Administration to provide a map delineating the areas at Tamar 
which are under the management of the Legislative Council 
Commission 
2.  We have conveyed the request to the Administration Wing of 
the Chief Secretary for Administration’s Office for follow up. 
 
Whether the frontline police in the T case took action to “stop” the 
performance concerned pursuant to instructions given by the senior 
level 
3. On the day of the event, the organizer of the performance 
concerned was advised by police officers at the scene on two occasions 
that their activity might require a Temporary Places of Public 
Entertainment Licence and they might commit an offence for carrying on 
the activity without such a licence.  The organizer then of its own 
volition ceased the performance.  The officers concerned acted in 
accordance with their normal practice and procedure in handling the 
subject incident. 
 
4. As legal proceedings are underway, it is inappropriate for the 
Administration to provide any further information about the case or 
discuss the same in further detail. 
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